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The part of the bill that concerns refilling only at marinas is not practical or almost all boat
owners in medium to large size lakes. By the time that someone has driven there boat to and
from a marina they will have used up the same amount or more gas then they started with.
And as a person who workers at a marina on lake pend Oreille it would just cause even more
of a headache for us because of the people would take there boats out for 5 minutes to refill
with a gas can, then take another 10 minutes trying to put there boat back into the water, thus
making our job harder. Also the gas prices for the floating pumps is stupidly expensive so no
one with any sense will use them. 
I live at 207 4th Street
Dover.  83825 and my name is Zack Spencer 
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